




June 2021: Park Board recommended approval of Bailey Lake and Chisenhall 
parking lot expansions as part of Capital Improvements Program (CIP)

October 2021: Council approved design contract with Baird, Hampton and Brown 
for construction documents

March 2023: Council approved the .39 acre land purchase required to expand Bailey
Lake's parking from Burleson Independent School District

April 13, 2023: Presented to Parks Board for recommendation









Remove existing materials

Site grading

Subgrade stabilization

Concrete paving for spaces and drives

Striping and signage

Additional 52 spaces for Bailey Lake (new 
total of 63 spaces total for park)

Additional 100 spaces for Chisenhall (new 
total of 775 spaces for complex)

Turf and landscape improvements

Lighting








